
 
  

FAA Medical Requirement  
 
Airlines and Military positions require a class one medical, so therefore it is recommended that 
the class one medical is received as the initial medical certificate. Students who anticipate 
taking flight courses at Middle Georgia State University must be able to pass and maintain a 
class two medical certificate. Students must renew their certificates annually in order to 
continue flight training. Medical certificates can only be obtained from physicians certified by 
the FAA to perform the qualifying physical examination.  
 
Please visit the following web site: https://medxpress.faa.gov/  
Once you request an account and complete FAA Form 8500-8 you will receive a confirmation 
number. You will take this confirmation number with you to the Aviation Medical Examiner.  
 
For additional information on medical certification or to locate an Aviation Medical Examiner in 
your area you may consult the following Web site: http://www.faa.gov/pilots/amelocator  

 

Note: Certain conditions, congenital or acquired, and the medications or therapies that control 
their symptoms may prevent, delay or invalidate medical certification. We encourage students 
to consult with an Aviation Medical Examiner regarding any current condition or medical 
problem as well as those experienced within the past three years.  

Middle Georgia State University Requirement  
If you have a learning, physical, health, and/or psychological disability please contact the 
Office of Disability Services: 

Cochran Campus: 
Sanford Hall 
(478) 934-3023 
 
Macon Campus: 
100 College Station Dr. 
Macon, GA 31206 
Student Life Center, Room 266 
Phone: (478) 471-2985 
Fax: (478) 471-5730 
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